
Dear Ministry Partner, 

A ministry we haven’t written much about, yet is a 

very effective ministry is the Print on Demand ser-

vices we offer Christian organizations.  Through 

POD we print many types of materials including 

workbooks, brochures, paperback sized books and 

prayer cards. 

Of the 6,000+ workbooks we printed this year most 

are discipleship training materials for organizations 

such as Crown Financial, Bible Center Training for 

Pastors and Theological Education by Extension.  

We also print workbooks for Christian schools such 

as Baptist Student Center and School of Promise.   

We are confident these materials are making a signif-

icant impact in the lives of those using them.  

Through them people are learning about God not 

only in schools but learning how to make disciples 

so that the gospel can spread. 

In conjunction with the POD we developed a web-

site called http://publish2day.org where we promote 

books we have permission to print.  What is unique 

about this site is that none of the books are in stock.  

We print the book when we receive an order.   

In total we have printed over 11,000 books and have 

sent them to people not only within Thailand but to 

countries around the world.   We are privileged that 

God uses this ministry to support Christians around 

the world.  So far we have printed books in eight 

different languages.  

For those who have not viewed it, we invite you to 

watch a video about our ministry at http://

crosstiesasia.org.  This video  was created to explain 

our ministry. Please spend 5 minutes viewing it. In 

the video you will see and hear how God is using 

this ministry to expose the dark areas in Thai-

land, areas where the Light of Christ has not yet 

shone.  

One of the needs mentioned in the video is the 

purchase of the property for the foundation. Be-

cause you, our ministry partners, followed God's 

prompting last year we were able to make the first 

payment of $50,000. 

This year the U.S. dollar has been very strong 

compared to the Thai Baht. As a result giving 

$1.00 today is like giving $1.30 last year.  There-

fore, we decided this year we would ask God for 

$100,000 rather than $50,000. If God provides this 

amount we will have enough to pay for the 

property in full. The final 2018 payment of 

$30,000 will be made up in the difference of the 

exchange rate. 

We don’t know how long the dollar will remain 

strong — all we know is that your ministry invest-

ment will go much farther this year. 

Would you prayerfully consider giving $100, $1,000 

or $10,000 or whatever God puts on your heart for 

this project?  Our desire is that this ministry be a 

blessing to the Body of Christ in Thailand for 
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“Their responsibility is to equip God's people to 
do His work and build up the church, the body of 
Christ, measuring up to the full stature of Christ.”  

Ephesians 4:12 (NLT) 

We praise the Lord  we only need $32,500 more to make the second payment.   

As we come to the end of 2015 we would be grateful if you would consider giving an extra gift for 
the property so we can make this payment.   

School Children from School of Promise 
Front entrance to the property 
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Mary Kay Martin 

P.O Box 16 

A. Hang Dong 

Chiang Mai, Thailand   

50230 

many years to come. As the video reveals, there is 

a lot of work to do before this nation is reached for 

Christ. 

You can support this project by going to http://

crosstiesasia.org and pressing the donate button or 

by sending a check to one of the addresses be-

low.  We can’t do this without your partnership.  

May God Richly Bless You, 

Dwight & Mary Kay Martin  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

dwimar (Skype) 

dmartin@estar.ws 

mkmartin@estar.ws 

 

+1 (205) 483-2221  

+66-89-263-9332 

To invest in the  

ministry of 

 CrossTies Asia 

please go to 

 
www.crosstiesasia.org 

 
or send a check to  

CrossTies Asia 

P.O. Box 12143 

Birmingham, AL 

Give through CrossTies Asia 
 

Give online at http://crosstiesasia.org 
 

Click the donate button and choose  the 

Thailand Resource Center  from drop down list 
 

or 

Please mail your gift to 
CrossTies Asia,  
P.O. Box 12143 

Birmingham, AL 35202.  
 

Give through the C&MA 
 

Give online at http://ow.ly/DJnyi 

or 

Please mail your gift to 
CAMA Services  

Attn: Pat Altemose  
PO Box 35000  

Colorado Springs, CO 80935 
 

 

Ways to give to purchase the property 

The Print on Demand system in our office 

South side view of the building 

The U.S. dollar is very strong com-
pared to the Thai Baht.  

As a result giving $1.00 today is like 
giving $1.30 last year.   

Write Thailand Resource Center on memo line 

 
Your gifts are tax deductible to the extent allowable by law. 


